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973-785-7228 Fax: 973-237-6414 tgunning@totaltel.com

VIA FAX AND REGULAR MAIL

Thomas P. Gunning

Vice President
Secretary/Treasurer

April 25, 2000

Ms. Blanca Bayé

Director, Division of Records and Reporting

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard /
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 ’

Re: Docket No. 000235-TX

Dear Director Bayo,

Pursuant to this morning’s telephone conference call between myself and David
Benamy of TotalTel and Melinda Watts and Beth Keating, of the Florida Public

Service Commission staff, please accept this letter as a revised proposal of
settlement for the above referenced Docket.

We understand the need to comply with requests for information and apologize
for not complying with the request which prompted this docket. Please be
assured that all future requests will be complied with in a timely manner.

TotalTel would like to make a monetary settlement offer of $3,500.00.

Please advise us, upon the decision of the Public Service Commission, so that
we may forward our payment to conclude this matter.

Very truly vours,

e e

Thomas P. Gunning
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Corporate Headquarters: 800-864-4000 973-812-1100 www.totaltel.com




